Zoning Meeting
March 4, 2024

Billy discussed the problem with North Mulberry Street right-away. Having to get it surveyed with
variances with our water and storm lines running under the street. The railroad has a strenuous survey
layout they want. Only specific surveyors can do what the railroad wants. We need this to be done to
get Mulberry into the ownership of the Village.

Billy handed out copies of Ordinance violation letters that he had written to various residents thru out
the village.

Billy talked about the Fort Street ext. Marvin Shipman is in process of purchasing property at the end of
Fort Street. Will revisit extention after Marvin is completed with the purchase.

Mary had discussed the Mason Lodge property, and its issues on where the building will be placed on
the property. The issues will be figured out in the variance hearings on these matters.

Richard had brought the monthly permit requests. We had discussed different permit questions.






